

# **NEWSLETTER**

Head teacher: BJ Hazell Belmont Road Clapham SW4 0BZ Tel: 020 7622 3919 www.claphammanor.lambeth.sch.uk

w.claphammanor.lambeth.sch.uk Issue 149– 11th May 2017

## **SCHOOL CLOSED ON THURSDAY 8th JUNE 2017**

The school is being used as a Polling Station for the General Election and will be **closed** to children.

The Nursery and Children's Centre will be open as usual.



The mosaic is inspired by nature and features birds, bees and flowers. Look out for it in the playground soon!

### Marvellous Mosaic - New Feature for the Infant Playground

Children in Reception and Year 1 have taken part in a workshop by Arts4Space to design and create motifs for a mosaic in the Infant Playground.



## **The House Cup**

This week, the House with the most points and **therefore** the winner of the House Cup was **Wilberforce**. Congratulations!

House Points - Thursday 11th May 2017
Wilberforce 636 Westwood 634
Venn 595 Blackman 575



Phase Leader presenting Wilberforce House Captains with the cup in Achievement Assembly

Next 'Year 6 School Journey 2017' Payment Due
Please pay £40.00 by
Friday 19th May 2017.

#### ATTENDANCE STARS

**1F** and **2P** were our star classes last week with 99.2% attendance.



# Raise Money for Clapham Manor Primary School with The Giving Machine

The Giving Machine is a fundraising organisation designed to help charitable causes raise money online. By signing up and shopping online via The Giving



Machine you will generate a free cash donation for us. With over 2,000 of your favourite retailers, including Amazon, Ebay, M&S, NEXT, Tesco, Sainsbury, John Lewis and Ocado, you are bound to find what you need and generate a donation.

In order to start raising free donations please go to <a href="www.thegivingmachine.co.uk">www.thegivingmachine.co.uk</a> and follow these steps:

- Click **join as a giver**. It will ask you to search for a cause. Type in **61814** or **Clapham Manor Primary School** in the search and then select from the list of results.
- Click join and support and then enter your details.

Make sure you never miss a donation and download the Shop&Give application:

https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/shop-and-give/ It takes just a few minutes to install on your web browser and means that every time you click onto a retailer that supports this scheme you will get a prompt asking you to donate.

Thank you for your support.

#### The Maths Challenge - Orange Mania

How many whole oranges can you see in this picture? If I ate half of your oranges, how many would there be now?

How many oranges would there be if I had 5 lots of these?



Answers to Maths Club Members (who you can find in 5S or 5M).

The NSPCC will be delivering assemblies and workshops at Clapham Manor this month. Following this, there will be a sponsored event in school for all children to take part in. Letters regarding this will be sent out separately.

Assemblies will be on Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> May 2017. Years 5 & 6 Workshops are on Friday 19<sup>th</sup> May 2017.

### Friends of Clapham Manor Summer Fair - Saturday 1st July

We need helpers on all stalls including cakes, face painting, hair braiding, tea and coffee, BBQ, coconut shy, tin can knock down, bouncy castle, toys and books as well as helpers to set up on Friday afternoon and Saturday morning and take down on Saturday afternoon.

Please let us know if you can help. We are unable to run the fair without volunteers.

### **Comedy Night**

We ran a very successful comedy evening last Thursday. Thanks to everyone who came along or helped on the night and an enormous thank you to Addy who organised the comics and performed himself. It was a fantastic success and raised a massive £1100 for the school.





## **Dates for Your Diary**

Reception Sharing Assembly - RT Bottom Hall, RL Top Hall Friday 12th May 2017, 2.50pm.	School Closed Due To Polling Day Thursday 8th June 2017.
Year 4 Ragged School Museum Trip Wednesday 17th May 2017.	Parent/Carer Forum Wednesday 14th June 2017, 9.30am.
Year 3 Bearswood Camping Trip Thursday 18th - Friday 19th May 2017.	PGL (School Journey) Parents Meeting Years 4 and 5 Thursday 29th June 2017, 5pm.